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“TWO INJURED IN SHOOTING” 
 
 
On Wednesday, May 13, at about 10:18 p.m., Coalinga Police Officers responded to a 
report of shots fired in the 300 block of E. Pleasant St. 
 
Officers checking the area located two injured male adults, one 32-years-old, the other 
22-years-old, in the 400 block of E. Pleasant St. Both of the victims had gunshot injuries 
to their ankles. One of the victims is a documented Bulldog gang member. 
 
The victims were transported to RMC Fresno for treatment for their wounds and are 
listed in stable condition.  
 
The victims in this case are not cooperating with investigators at this time. If anyone 
has  have information regarding this shooting please contact Detective Justin Gaskins at 
the Coalinga Police Department at (559) 935-1525. 
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